
 

Acorn Class – Pre School 

Under the Sea 

 
This half term we will be following the children’s 

interests and talking about Under the Sea! We will use 

high quality texts as starting points – including Rainbow 

Fish, The Undersea Cleaning Spree, and Julian’s a 

Mermaid. 

 

In Phonics we will continue our journey through Phase 1, 

exploring voice sounds and orally blending and 

segmenting.  

 

For all other key skills see the Long-Term Progression 

Plan which can be found on the school website under 

Early Years. 

 


